





We believe that our relationship with the Staff Council is a productive one. [ appreciate that the Council feels free to
express their opinion to me and m  nior leaders. | hope I’ve addressed the larger concerns of the October 30 letter. |
look forward to wo *°  inpartne  p with youonth and others ificant and impactful challer s we will continue
to face in the future.



